
 
 

    
 

Dated: 24th Aug 2022  
 
NHRD Bangalore Chapter - Extraordinary General Body Meeting Notice 
 
 
Dear Members, 
  
We are pleased to invite you to the Extraordinary General Body Meeting (EGM) to be held at 0930 
hrs on Saturday, 17th Sept, 2022 virtually. 
 
Agenda: 
In tune with changing times, it was felt that we should revise our bylaws to ensure it is current and relevant. 
After detailed deliberations, the Executive Committee recommended the same during the AGM held on 30th 
Jul. As per our bylaws, EGM is required to approve the same as under. 
 
Please click here to view the proposal. 
 
You are requested to kindly confirm your attendance for the EGM by clicking on Register by 1700 hrs 
on or before 15th Sept, 2022 so as to send the zoom link for logging into the EGM session. 
 
Please Note - The following are eligible to attend:  
Members Honoris Causa, Authorized Representatives of Institutional Member, Individual Members 
whose membership is valid as on 1st July, 2022. Student Members are eligible to attend EGM but are not 
eligible to vote. 
 
 
With Warm Regards, 
 
 
Sandhya George 
Hon. Secretary 2021-2023 
HRDN – Bangalore Chapter 

  

https://nhrdbangalore.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Bylaws_amendment_2022.pdf
https://forms.gle/4PQdAGkw9x7qqJLb9

